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TOWN OF SURFSIDE 

Office of the Town Manager 
MUNICIPAL BUILDING 

9293 HARDING AVENUE 
SURFSIDE, FLORIDA 33154-3009 

Telephone (305) 861-4863 
          LETTER TO COMMISSION 
          No.: 08-2025 
 
To:  Mayor Charles W. Burkett, Vice Mayor Tina Paul, and 

Members of the Town Commission 

From:    Mark Blumstein, Acting Town Manager 

Date:   January 9, 2025 

Subject:   Resignation of Chief Edward “Wayne” Holbrook 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The purpose of this Letter to Commission (LTC) is to inform you of the resignation of Chief Edward 
“Wayne” Holbrook dated today and effective tomorrow, January 10, 2025.  
 
It is with great emotion that I inform you of his departure given his professionalism and dedication 
to the Town, its residents, visitors, and employees. I am confident in saying that he will truly be 
missed by me and his colleagues. I wish him “fair winds and following seas.” 
 
Enclosure – Resignation letter dated today 
  
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, feel free to contact me. 




